
-----Original Message----- 
From: ] 
Sent: March 17, 2011 3:07 PM 
To: BoardSec; Ben.greenhouse@nexteraenergy.com; kannis@mccarthy.ca 
Subject: Re: EB2011-0027 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  We would like to express our 
extreme displeasure and concern for the proposed 
Transmission Facility and Line construction for Summerhaven 
Wind LP.  Our property is very close to where the line is 
proposed.  WE are located   We 
are concerned for our health as well as our property values. 
 We also oppose the wind turbines also being proposed behind 
our property.  Rob & Diana Smuck 
 




